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B. Sue Fulton, Chair and Chief Administrator 

 October 19, 2018 

Administrative Order 2018_04 

IRP and IFTA Requirements Temporarily Waived 

FROM:  

DATE: 

 

SUBJECT: 

All MVC partners and stakeholders are hereby informed that Chair and Chief 
Administrator B. Sue Fulton has issued the attached Administrative Order 2018_04. 
 
This Order is a temporary waiver of the International Registration Plan (IRP) and 
International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) trip permit requirements for all commercial 
carriers/vehicles traveling through New Jersey in support of disaster relief efforts for the 
State of Alabama, the State of Florida, the State of Georgia, the State of North Carolina 
and the State of South Carolina. 
 
Operators of commercial motor vehicles involved in these efforts are still required to 
comply with the appropriate laws pertaining to safety and commercial driver licensing, as 
well as maintaining required insurance. 
 
Any questions about Administrative Order 2018_04 should be directed to the MVC Motor 
Carrier Services unit at (609) 633-9400. 

 


